
June 27, 1963 

 A Special Meeting was called of the Supervisors of Mt. Joy Twp. in the Election 

House June 27, 1963 at 8:00 p.m. to have the opening of the Bids which was advertised 

for 1000 tons more or less of FB1 material, in place.  

 All members were present.  

 The Only Bid submitted was from Roadite Inc. for 1000 tons FB1 material in 

place at 6.47 and 1000 gal. Sealer coat (s.y. seal coat) at .25 per gal. 

 Roadite, Inc. being the only bidder was given the contract and work will begin 

when directed by the Supervisors.   

 No further business, meeting was adjourned until 7:30 p.m. July 2, 1963 in which 

the regular monthly meeting for July will be held.   

Submitted by Oliver L. Seguin, secretary.   

 


